Local Scouts Are Becoming Messengers of Peace

(Insert Community Name) lies far from any war zone, but that doesn’t mean local Scouts can’t help bring about peace. In fact, thanks to a new initiative, Scouts in the (Insert Council Name) are gaining international recognition for helping make the world a better place.

Dubbed Messengers of Peace, the initiative catalogs service projects that promote harmony between individuals, between communities, and between humankind and the environment. The projects appear on a clickable Google map at http://scoutmessengers.com, allowing Scouts to share their successes and learn from each other.

“Since the earliest days of Scouting, Scouts have worked to make the world a better place,” said Scout Executive (Insert Scout Executive Name). “This new initiative is a great way to recognize the efforts of our Scouts not just to visualize world peace but to help bring it about.”

Created by the World Scout Committee, Messengers of Peace was inspired by the 10-year-old Gifts for Peace program, which has inspired over 10 million Scouts in 110 countries to work toward peace in their local communities. After hearing about this work, King Abdullah of Saudi Arabia noted that “Scouts are the messengers of peace.” He and King Carl XVI Gustaf of Sweden, honorary chairman of the World Scout Foundation, formally launched the Messengers of Peace initiative in September 2011. The Boy Scouts of America joined the initiative earlier this year.

Scouts who participate in peace-related projects will receive a special Messengers of Peace patch to place around their World Crest, a patch all Scouts wear to symbolize world brotherhood. The new patch will demonstrate their participation in an ever-widening circle of Scouts who are working together to create a better world.

For more information about Messengers of Peace, contact (Insert Local Contact) or visit the BSA’s Messengers of Peace website at www.scouting.org/messengersofpeace.
